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It is hereby brought to the notice of all concerned that a large 

section of students who have borrowed books from the BOOK 

BANK section during previous semesters are yet to return 

their books to the Library. As a result, the Library is finding it 

very difficult to issue books to the current semester students. 

Time and again we have taken initiatives to resolve this 

impasse, but without much progress till date. Kindly extend 

your help in mitigating this problem at an early date. 

 

 

             Dr S. C. Biswas 
             Librarian 


